
 

 

Mass Intentions 
 

 

 

SATURDAY, JULY 13 – Vigil Mass 

4PM   +Mildred Wasilewski by Theresa Koshinskie 
 

SUNDAY, JULY 14 

Fifteenth Sunday in Ordinary Time 

7AM   +Ann Marie Shaw by Husband, Robert 

9AM   +Louis Sobotor by Sobotor Children 

11AM   Parish Family of Mother Cabrini Church 
 

MONDAY, JULY 15 

St. Bonaventure  

8AM +Greg Scoviak by Joseph Katch 
 

TUESDAY, JULY 16 

Our Lady of Mount Carmel 

8AM ++Hattie & Chet Andruskiewicz  

 by Daughter, Annette Werger 
 

WEDNESDAY, JULY 17 

Fifteenth Week in Ordinary Time 

8AM ++Uncle Ray & Uncle Lolly Depkin  

 by Nieces & Nephews  
 

THURSDAY, JULY 18 

St. Camillus de Lellis 

8AM +Mary Lisiewicz by Irene Sowal 
 

FRIDAY, JULY 19 

Fifteenth Week in Ordinary Time 

8AM +Rose Bolick by Bolick Children 
 

SATURDAY, JULY 20 

St. Apollinaris 

8AM +Joseph Yanchuck by Ann Yanchuck 

4PM    Parish Family of Mother Cabrini Church 
 

SUNDAY, JULY 21 

Sixteenth Sunday in Ordinary Time 

7AM  +Walter Bohaczyk by Joe & Linda Bielski 

9AM  +Kathleen Zyla by Ron Zyla  

and Rhonda & Tom Eckman 

11AM  ++Frank & Helen Kachinoskie  

    by Bill & Pat Barrett  

 
 

               

 

Exercise Your Will Power 
If you haven’t done so already, you can 

include Mother Cabrini Parish in your 

will through the use of a codicil. Your 

attorney can advise you on how easy  

                         adding a codicil can be. 
 

 

Tabernacle Candles  
In Memory of Edward Baran  

by Family 
 

Our Church Bells are Ringing this Week. . . 
In Memory of Twin Sisters, Barbara Cillo  

and Betty Schiccatano by the Cillo Family 
 

 

 

 
 

 

Monday, July 15 – Mother Cabrini Bingo in church 

hall.  Doors open at 4:30PM – Games begin 6:15PM  
 

 
 

 

 

 

Collection Totals for the weekend of  

June 30, 2019 
 

Offertory:    $4,557.35 

Votives:             99.00 

Parish Dues:          259.00 

Parish Repairs:         915.00 
 

Total:      $5,865.35 
 

Franciscan Fathers:    $   162.00 
 

 

Collection Totals for the weekend of  

July 7, 2019 
 

Offertory:    $4,186.95 

Votives:             92.75 

Property Maintenance:        903.68 

Property Repairs:           86.00 

Parish Dues:          171.00 
 

Total:      $5,440.38 
 

Franciscan Fathers:    $     37.00 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

PLEASE DON’T FORGET US. . .  
Even though you may be away for one or 

more weekends during these summer 

months, Mother Cabrini Parish still 

depends upon your support to meet its 

fixed weekly bills. Please remember to 

drop off your parish support envelopes 

once you return home. Many thanks! 

 

 

Ponder Point 

In Jesus Christ, God took on a human face 

and became our friend and brother. 
Pope Benedict XVI 



 

 

“On Week” Report, 

Diocesan Annual Campaign 
 

As of July 3
rd

, here is where we stand as a parish relative 

to the 2019 Diocesan Annual Campaign:  we have 

received 7 new contributions totaling $1,170.  I express 

most sincere thanks to each of the 7 most recent Mother 

Cabrini Parish Households who responded with their 

contributions/pledges.  Your participation and generosity 

is most heartening and inspiring.  The updated parish 

figures are as follows: 
 

● 116 Cabrini Households have participated or 14% 

(116/829) of our active registered Cabrini 

households; 

● Total received in gifts and pledges $15,271; 

● Average gift as of this report is $131.65; 

● 116 Cabrini Households have brought us to 44% of 

goal ($15,271/$34,700). 

● Please God, we hope to hear from the remaining 713 

Cabrini Households (86% of the parish, 713/829) 

in the weeks ahead. 
 

I extend my most sincere thanks to each of those 116 

Cabrini Households who have brought us close to the 

50% mark of our 2019 Campaign goal.  I appeal to all 

Cabrini households to join with your fellow parishioners 

to help the parish meet its stewardship responsibility to 

the Diocese.  All monies collected through the 

Campaign, fund very important charitable works within 

the Diocese.  So, every household’s participation is 

critical.  Any unpaid balance of the ‘19 Campaign will 

have to come out of our ordinary parish income. . .  and 

that hurts the parish financially.  Large, small or in the 

middle, every household’s gift and every household’s 

participation is important to our common success. My 

“Sincerest Thank You” to our 116 participants!! 
Fr. Martin 
 

 

ATTENTION BINGO PLAYERS . . . 

Our Break the Bank  

is holding $1,199 and is 

waiting for a lucky player! 
Someone always wins our “bank” 

so come try your luck. Doors open 

Monday nights at 4:30PM and 

games begin at 6:15PM. Our snack bar is open for your 

enjoyment. Bingo proceeds are an important part of our 

parish’s income budget.   

 
     

 

 
REMAINING 2019 JUNE  

LOTTERY CALENDAR WINNERS  
(as of Monday, June 24th) 

 

Kathryn Krieger $25 

Diane Knorr  $25 

          Mary Ann Culp           $25 

          Debra O’Hearn           $25 

Kristen Kowaleski $25 
 

 
 

 

 

 

Sharing Some Good $$ News! 
 

With the close of the month of June and as part of our 

Parish Picnic Fund-Raiser, the June Lottery Calendar 

project statistics are: 462 calendars sold (out of 500 

printed); gross revenue $2,310; 27 lucky calendar 

winners; $875 disbursed in prize money; net profit to the 

parish and added to the June Picnic income, $1,435.  

Kudos, Thanks and Applause to Joy Knapik, her 

calendar team, those parishioners who sold them to 

family & friends and to all our “calendar customers.” 

(Once all the 2019 picnic bills stop trickling in, we’ll 

present the balance sheet for the June Picnic effort.)   Fr. 

Martin 
 

 

 

 

 

 

TRAVEL ALONG WITH THE FRIARS. . . ! 
 

You may recall that a group of our Friar-Seminarians 

were with us in Shamokin in early June. Their week stay 

in Shamokin was part of their larger summer education -

enrichment program.  They participated in the dedication 

ceremonies of our new Franciscan Center, met with our 

local civic leaders, toured our region, did “ride alongs” 

with our police and had a wonderful experience while 

here.  The Friars have created a special travel blog which 

we invite you to view and see the interesting places they 

are continuing to visit for the rest of 

the summer.  Every Franciscan 

ministry site will be unique and 

different.  I am sure you will enjoy 

reading of their adventures. Use the 

following blog address: 

https://jpicsummer.blogspot.com     
Fr. Martin 
 

             

 

 

 

https://jpicsummer.blogspot.com/


 

 

BACK BY POPULAR DEMAND! 
Get your OIP sub and pizza tickets at  

LAST YEAR’S prices 
 

Please see the order form in this week’s 
bulletin for Mother Cabrini’s Sub  

and Pizza ticket fundraiser. 
A big thank you goes out to our 
Mother Cabrini family and friends 
for our best sales ever last year! 
Although the cost of tickets 
increased, we are once again offering 

the tickets at last year’s prices! Tickets can be 
purchased for $5.00 for a sub and $10.00 for a pizza. 
 

Make sure to fill out an order form and return it. You 
can place it in the collection basket in an envelope 
marked “OIP” or mail it to the parish office with your 
payment. An order form is included in this week’s 
bulletin. Extras can be found in the vestibule of the 
church and at the church office. If you are interested 
in selling the tickets at work or in your neighborhood, 
please contact Jennifer. Special order forms are 
available.  
 

Orders must be received by Monday, August, 12, 
2019. Your purchased tickets will be mailed, directly 
to the address you provide, on Tuesday, September 3, 
2019. All OIP Ticket orders must be prepaid. And 
remember, all proceeds benefit Mother Cabrini. 
 

The sub tickets can be used on ham & cheese, turkey 
& cheese, Italian, or tuna subs. The pizza tickets are 
good for a large cheese pizza. These specific subs 
start at $6.29 and the pizzas start at $12.29. By 
purchasing your tickets through Mother 
Cabrini, you are saving at least $1.29 
per sub and $2.29 per pizza. Support 
Cabrini and stock up on your tickets - 
you can’t beat these savings!  
 
 

 

Mother Cabrini Memorials 
 

 

In Memory of Edward Baran 

$100 by Diane and Robert Dudenowicz 
 

In Memory of Sr. Helen Royack, FSSJ 

$10 by Rosemary and Leon Krushinskie 

 
Mother Cabrini Parish expresses gratitude 

to those families who, throughout the year, suggest  

and encourage memorials to the parish in  

memory of their loved ones. 

 

MARK YOUR CALENDARS 
UPCOMING FUNDRAISERS FOR 

MOTHER CABRINI PARISH 
 

 

OIP HOAGIE & PIZZA FUNDRAISER: Don’t 

heat up your kitchen! Use our OIP Hoagie and Pizza 

tickets for your supper. This fundraiser benefits Mother 

Cabrini Parish and will begin late July. More 

information will be forthcoming. An order form is 
included in this week’s bulletin. 

 

 

Brewser’s SportsGrille  

Benefit Fundraiser 
  

Being held Sunday, September 22
nd

 -
 
11AM to 9PM. 

Brewser’s SportsGrille will donate 20% of 

your purchases (1 coupon per table) on the 

“Benefit Day” to Mother Cabrini Parish. Flyers 

and a coupon will be inserted in our weekly bulletin 

closer to the date. Make plans to come with family and 

friends for a delicious lunch or 

dinner and help raise income 

for Mother Cabrini Parish. You 

have to eat anyway, don’t 

you!?!?!?!?! 

 
 

 

CHICKEN BBQ  

AT THE 

CABRINI SHED 
(Webster and Cherry Streets) 

Sunday, October 6
th

.  
More details will be forthcoming 

 

 

 

Annual Baltimore Crab Feast: 

If you enjoy a typical Baltimore style 

Crab Feast, this trip is for you!  The 

event will be held on Sunday, 

September 29
th

. (at Captain James 

Crab House). In addition to delicious Maryland steamed 

crabs, generous servings of various buffet style foods will 

be available. There will be something to please everyone’s 

discriminating palate. Beverages included. $70.00 per 

person which includes bus transportation and ticket 

for Crab Feast. Please call Ed Griffiths at 570-274-9091 

or the parish office at 570-648-4512 for more details and 

to reserve your seat. Watch for more information which 

will be forthcoming!  



 

 

Please Pray For the Sick, especially, Ann 

Barber, Trent and Traigh Clayton, Nicky Wideman, 

Laura Wideman, Michael Wideman, Eddie Wideman, 

Justin Wachter, Craig Fetterman, Bob Hauer, Eunice 

Kanaskie, George Klemick, Cassondra Senoski, Lucy 

Surak, Kenneth Kolovich, Austin Zimmerman, Mason 

Barvitskie, Robert Stoud II, Cynthia Wasielewski,  

Jeanette Verano, Lauri Mendicin, Tom Eckman, Rhonda 

Eckman, Bill Adams, Terri Zarick, Kirsten Huffnagle, 

Kelly Hoy, Jack Senoski, Mark Senoski, Candida Davis, 

Phyllis Barrett, Kathy Messimer, Bonnie Gunn,  Les 

Schicatano, Jerry Plocinski, Shannon Shovlin, Ann 

Gembic, Donna Griffiths Cross, Matthew “Butch” 

Menapace, Joel Rivera, Gordon Young, Langston 

Haddock, Shawn Wilson, Maryann Christiana, Candy 

Spears, Bryan McSurdy, Kristy & Huxley Hoffman, 

Gertrude Slawek, Pete Yucha, Carol Grow, Michael 

Matukaitis, Marie Casper, Sharon Casper, Tina Barnabe, 

Fred Pensyl, Barbara Ann Verano, Fred Pensyl,   Jamie 

Pellowski,   Charlotte Moeller, William Benner, Nikola 

Kolovic, Judy Dobscha, Mary Ann Persavage, Shelly 

Greco, Dennis Mall, Angel Witmer, Dennis Christiana, 

Faith Ann Smink, Tony Varano, Sr., Goldie Mae 

Kerstetter, Maxine Malloy, Gregg Keshecki, Robert 

Wolfe, Bill Bordell, Teodoro Catorce, Suzanne Chubb, 

Vincent Wasielewski, Robbi Hartman, Russ Jones, 

Maryann Hartman, Dan Polyniak, Maria Lazzarevich, 

Patrick Latsha, Jenny Berry, John Rauch, Mark 

Krzykwa, Frances Culp, Helen Gallagher, Eleanor 

Kissel, Mary Lou Hoffa, Sharon Williams, Alex & 

Shirley Stefanowicz, Melissa McElwee, Mary Fabrizio, 

Betty Tobias and Kathy Purcell. 

 

 

 

 

 

PARISH MEMBERSHIP: If you have not 

registered officially as part of the parish family, please do 

it now at the parish office.  You are important to us and 

hopefully we are to you. Let us know who you are.  

Registration is necessary to qualify for Religious 

Education programs, the reception of Baptism, First 

Penance, First Communion, Confirmation and Marriage. 

Testimonial letters for Godparents for Baptism and 

Sponsors for Confirmation are given only to registered 

active members. This also applies to parents who wish to 

have their children baptized into the Church.  Please 

notify the parish office of an address change and if you 

are moving out of the parish. 

 

 

 

Please Pray for Our Troops 

and Their Families 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

July 14, 2019 
FIFTEENTH SUNDAY  

IN ORDINARY TIME 
 

First Reading: Deuteronomy 30:10-14 

Moses petitions the people to follow the commandments 

God has set before them. He reminds them that the laws 

are not in the sky or far away at sea, but are accessible to 

them and meant to be followed if they wish to prosper. 
 

Second Reading: Colossians 1:15-20 

Paul discusses the divine nature of Jesus, and explains 

that Jesus was created before anything else.  Everything 

else was "created through him, and for him." 
 

Gospel: Luke 10:25-37 

While discussing everlasting life, a lawyer mentions 

loving one's neighbor as oneself. The lawyer then asks 

Jesus, "Who is my neighbor?" Jesus tells him about a 

man beaten by robbers, who was ignored by both a priest 

and a Levite before a Samaritan stopped and offered him 

aid. Jesus asks the lawyer who was neighbor to the 

injured man. The lawyer says "the one who treated him 

with compassion."  Jesus encourages him to go and do 

the same. 
 

 

CHANGE OF ADDRESS:  
A reminder to please contact the parish 

office with a change of address if you 

have moved or are moving.   You are 

important to us and the parish is charged 

for mail that is returned to us with 

incorrect address information.  

 

 
 

 
 

SUMMER FUN FOR CHILDREN: 
Brought to you by “Methodists United” 

Crafts! Games! Stories! Snacks! 

When: Saturday July 20 

Where: Shamokin Street Playground  

(near Transfiguration Church) 

Extra Special Event: Saturday, July 27 

11AM to 3PM at Claude Kehler Park 

Cost: It’s All Free! 


